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September 29, 2008 

 

 

Karen Jacobsen, P.E. 

ASCG  (W H Pacific) 

6501 Americas Parkway  NE, Suite 400 

Albuquerque, NM 87110 

 

 

Re: Intermediate Process Facility – (Glass Bldg)   (P01-D 001) 

 Drainage Plan for Building Permit  Engineer’s Stamp dated   9-29-2008  

 

 

Dear Ms. Jacobsen: 

 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 9/29/08, the above 

referenced Grading  and Drainage Plan is approved for Building Permit. 

 

It is my understanding that even though this site outside the City of Albuquerque limits, by 

reciprocal agreement with Bernalillo County Building officials, building permits on City of 

Albuquerque owned properties are issued and administered by the City of Albuquerque.  As 

such, a City Building Permit approved by this Hydrology Division will be required.   

  

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the Building Permit plan sets prior to 

requesting sign-off  by the Hydrology Section.   

 

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification of compliance with 

this plan is required to be submitted to Hydrology Division per the DPM.   

 

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3981. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory R. Olson, P.E. 

Hydrology Section 

 
XC: Brad Bingham, COA/Hydrology 

Annette Montoya, COA/CIP 
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